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City Council Items 

- Over a month has passed since our proposed changes to the Market Operating Rules 
were sent to City Council with no comment, so they are officially in effect. (Changes 
were made to allow vendors to select additional stalls beyond 3 after all other vendors 
had selected during the sign in process).  

- Received $40,000 grant from Fair Food Network to continue the Double Up Food Bucks 
program. The grant was reviewed by City Council on June 4th .  

 
Operations 

- Welcome new commissioners Jeff Nemeth and Lisa Young 
- Yearly stall payments, 15 day attendance, and food assistance token agreements due 

by June 30th   
- The market will be getting new signage for vendors to display notifying customers which 

Food token/assistance programs they accept 
- Next Food Truck Rally July 11th  
- Guest Chef Cooking Demo was held this week Wednesday with Chef Nic Sims of the 

Jefferson Market 
 
Market manager will be taking maternity leave August 20 – October 20. Assistant manager 
Becky Locke will be taking over operations during this time.  
 
 
 
 


